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Important Upcoming Changes to Cancer Screening  

 

 

 

 

There are exciting changes ahead for cancer screening over the next several months. Future 
plans for the cancer screening programs include:   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Cancer Screening Tip of the Month eBulletins will highlight:  

 Timelines for the cancer screening changes 

 Important updates, resources and tools for your practice  

 How to access information  

 Resources for patients 

 

Access cancer screening resources and tools for primary care providers here.  

 

 

STAY TUNED:  

Exciting changes are coming to                   

cancer screening! 

Click here to view the previous Cancer Screening Tip of the Month eBulletins.  

Questions? If you have any questions or if you would no longer like to receive the Cancer Screening Tip of the Month 
please email the Toronto Central Regional Cancer Program, Cancer Screening team: infoTCRCP@sunnybrook.ca 

 

 

https://www.cancercareontario.ca/en/guidelines-advice/cancer-continuum/screening/resources-healthcare-providers
https://www.trcp.ca/en/about/Pages/Screening-eBulletins.aspx
mailto:infoTCRCP@sunnybrook.ca

